From: rodney henson I

Sent: 16 September 2022 10:49
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Ewan Campbell /reference 2022/3071/P

As a leaseholder, at "New Court, | object most strongly to this planning which shows no consideration for
it's grade 2 surroundings, is an infringement on every level of Light, invasion of Space, to the other
buildings that are in very near proximity, we have been plagued with noise, from Lakis close development,
for 2 years, also 45/ 47 flask walk, this is an outrageous propaosal, with no consideration at all, and should
be stopped, or at the very least seriously amended.

Rodney L Henson
20 NewCourt.



